ITEM 6

LONDON BOROUGH OF HARROW

COUNCIL MEETING
-
  


16 FEBRUARY 2012 

QUESTION WITH NOTICE 

A period of up to 15 minutes is allowed for the asking of written questions by members of the public of a Member of the Executive or the Chairman of any Committee.
Questioner:
Joan Penrose
Asked of:
Councillor Bill Stephenson (Leader of the Council and Portfolio Holder for Finance and Business Transformation) 

Responded to by:
Councillor Margaret Davine (Portfolio Holder for Adult Social Care, Health and Well-being)

	Question 4:  
“Five of the six users and carer members of the Mental Health Day Care Steering Group put questions to the 6th February Cabinet meeting complaining about the current consultation on mental health day services.
What are you going to do to address our many concerns which include:

1. Consultation questionnaire fails to ask stakeholders (users, carers and staff) what their needs are;

2. Consultation questionnaire fails to state what proposals for new day services actually are – except in the most general terms.”




